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The Los Angeles City Council approved Mayor James Hahn's fiscal year 2005-2006 budget on Monday May 16th.  The budget allocates $3.5 million for the Exposition Light Rail, $2.5 million for the Eastside Extension of the Metro Gold Line, $2.5 million for the Metro Orange Line and $1.0 million to explore tunneling options and new technologies that can be utilized to extend the Metro Red Line further west along Wilshire Blvd.

If you have questions concerning the Local Brief, please contact Art Henry of Board Research Services at (213) 922-6976.

